
 

Monday 10th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Temporary Change to Leadership 

You may be aware that Plymouth CAST are hoping to recruit a headteacher for St Mary’s School in 

Poole either for Easter 2022 or September 2022.  

In the interim, I have been asked to lead both Christ the King School and St Mary’s School as 

Executive Headteacher. Mel Lord and Simon Thomas (Deputy at St Mary’s) will act up as ‘Head of 

School’ (a deputising role) in Christ the King and St Mary’s respectively. 

I will share my time between both schools and work with Mrs Lord and Mr Thomas to ensure clear 

roles and delegation of both strategic leadership and management tasks. 

I remain wholeheartedly committed to Christ the King School and thank you for your continued 

support. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Clare 

Clare Tickel  

Headteacher 
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